
 

Announcement Regarding the 52nd Entrance Ceremony for New Students 

 

Many congratulations on your admission. We would like to extend our heartfelt welcome to all new 

students. 

As announced to the guardians, due to the coronavirus widespread, our top priority is the health of all 

new students and their families. Therefore, it was decided to hold the entrance ceremony only with 

students' attendance. 

 We are aware that students and their families have been looking forward to celebrating this meaningful 

new departure, and this turn of events deeply saddens us. However, we would appreciate your 

understanding and cooperation.  

The ceremony will be streamed online for parents and guardians. (For details, please check the 

announcement made for parents/guardians) 

 

  ●Date/Time Saturday, April 2, 2022 @ 14:00 

  ●Venue   Soka University Ikeda Auditorium 

  ●Timetable for the day 

 10:30  Gather at the pre-determined room #AW301 

 11:30  Lunch (Arranged by the university) 

 12:45  Enter the Ikeda Auditorium *Must show student ID 

      13:30       Auditorium entrance is completed 

 13:30  Entrance Ceremony Pre-ceremony Start 

 14:00  Start of the ceremony *Scheduled for 75 minutes 

 15:15  End of the ceremony, exit auditorium 

 

Information and precautions for the ceremony day, as well as the gathering place, will be announced 

through the Student Portal Site(https://plas.soka.ac.jp/) available from the end of March. Please check this 

information beforehand. 

 Please note that the ceremony format may change depending on the spread of infections. (In such cases, 

you will be notified through the portal site.) 

 

<Precautions and Announcements> 

- When coming to the University, please wear a mask at all times. 

- Infection prevention measures will be taken throughout the ceremony. 

- Please measure your temperature at home and refrain from coming to the University should you have a 

fever (37.3C. and above) 

FILA New Students 
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<<For inquiries>> 

Please contact International Affairs Office. 

Tel.: +81-42-691-8230 (Weekdays 9:30~17:00) (Japan time) 

E-mail: welcome@soka.ac.jp  
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